Executive Director’s Report to Welsh Chess Union Annual General Meeting 2017
The Management Board has met on four occasions during the year and has been well attended with significant contributions from all present.  
Management Board decisions:

a. The following priorities were agreed for the new website: Entry forms, Registration lists, Games, Reports of current events
b. Any advert on the website should be indicated as such.
c. Only people representing the WCU would have their DBS checks paid for by the WCU.
d. To accept changes to the British Chess Championships and their regulations.
e. A Junior is someone under the age of 18 years on September 1st. Therefore selection for any under 20 event will not be in the remind of the Junior committee.
f. Financial accounts (unaudited) for the AGM were presented and accepted.

g. To promote a tournament for secondary school teams online.

I would like to congratulate both our Olympiad teams on their success in performing well above their seedings and wish every success to any team or individual representing Wales in Chess.

Chess at all levels across Wales exists because of the enthusiasm and many hours of hard work put in voluntarily by people who run and organise chess at club, zone and national level.  As always I am grateful to these people as without them Welsh chess could not flourish.
